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GAP IN COUNCILLOR'S REPORTS:

Prior to Covid-19 Lockdown | had delivered verbal reports to the community council for some
months due to family commitments in North Wales. | hope to be back on track with monthly
reports for the foreseeable future.

ABANDONED BOAT - FERRY POINT:

CCCis hoping to arrange for the removal of the boat wreck from ferry Point beach. The wreck is
classed as a vehicle in the Abandoned Vehicle Act. The owner will be required to meet the cost
of the removal of the debris.

MAIZE HARVEST:

Letters have been sent to the Industrial Farms requiring their cooperation during the
forthcoming maize harvest. Eight points have been emphasized, including highway safety,
highway cleaning, hazard signage and proactive measures to avoid danger or distress.

THREE RIVERS COCKLING FISHERY:

Three weeks remain of the Cockle-gathering season. The beds have been opened for two days a
week for this last four weeks in order to achieve a healthy nursery bed and to end the gathering
before the autumn darkness and weather are upon us.

MEMORIAL GARDEN:

Members of the History Society have met with Jason Lawday (Countryside Access Manager),
Robe Evans, Plas Farm and myself to assess management plans for the Tudor Bevan Memorial
Garden on Church Road. Local residents also attended, and it is hoped that accommodation
can be made to protect local properties while providing tree cover in the garden. The path will
be redirected and the steps and wall will be repaired by CCC.

WASPS' NEST:

| closed the CCC Play Area near Llansteffan beach for a day as there was a wasp's nest near the
rocking boat. CCC have addressed the matter.

DOG REGULATIONS ON LLANSTEFFAN BEACH:

The by-law is now in place to enable the enforcement officer to issue on-the-spot Fixed Penalty
tickets. The Public Space Protection order addresses dog fouling and dogs off lead anywhere
where the public has access, not just CCC land.

The regulated season on the beach is nearly over. A publicity drive will launched in May 2021 as
the regulations come into action, and the remainder of the new signage erected.



